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Dear Dr. Niemer:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the draft document "Criteria for a Recommended
Standard: Occupational Exposure to Respirable Coal Mine Dust". I have the following comments
about the development of CWP and COPD in miners:

1. Transfer of miners with evidence of these diseases to low dust areas: These workers already
have substantial lung dust burdens; they should be re-assigned to work in dust-free areas.
Future research should attempt to determine whether this intervention will prevent or slow
progression of these lung diseases.

2. There is an urgent need to identify earlier biomarkers for PMF and COPD in miners so
that affected workers can be removed from a dusty area before lung overload and
irreversible lung damage occur. Recent animal models have been developed by David Warheit
and Kevin Driscoll; on the basis of these models, increased fibronectin or tumor necrosis
factor-at in lung lavage fluid may predict future development of silicosis. It is important to
identify biomarkers specific for PMF, silicosis, and COPD because the pathogenesis of
these diseases is different. These models may also provide insight about the mechanisms
of lung disease resulting from dust overload.
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Ilook forward to reading the final report.
Sincerely,
/7

Agnes B. Kane, M.D., Ph.D.
Associate Professor



